June 2, 2010

Doug A. Tulino, Vice President Labor Relations United States Postal Service 475 L'Enfant Plaza, SW Washington, D.C. 20260

Dear Doug:

The NALC's Biennial Convention is being held in Anaheim, California from August 9 through August 13, 2010.

This serves as the NALC's official request that the parties at the local, regional and national levels be granted a waiver of time limits for all grievances during the month of August 2010.

Please sign and return the enclosed copy of this request as acknowledgment of your approval.

Doug A. Tulino, Vice President

Labor Relations

United States Postal Service

Fredric V. Rolando, President

National Association of Letter Carriers